
   2017-2018 

Preston Hollow Elementary School 
Volunteers, We Need Your Help 

 

Help us and you'll help your child succeed at school! Volunteering is a great way to show your student that you 

take an interest in his/her education. The teachers, students and staff greatly appreciate the time you are willing 

to share through your volunteer work at our school. 

 

Some of the Ways You Can Help ... 
 Assemble distributions for Tuesday folder 

 Assist teachers in preparation of bulletin boards 

or preparing instructional materials 

 Help with clerical needs in the school office 

 Assist in the cafeteria or on the playground 

 Assist in the Library Media Center 

 Complete projects at home for school use 

 Help maintain the gardens 

 Safety patrol 

 Chaperone field trips, dances, etc. 

 


